

2025 Members Meetings.

Our members meetings for 2025 are:

Wed 14th May West Kent GC West Kent Salver/AGM

Thurs 12th June Ashford GC Sundridge Park Bowl

Thurs 10th July Lamberhurst Gc Rochester & Cobham Park Trophy

Thurs 24th July Sittingbourne GC Captains Prize

Thurs 21st August Royal Blackheath GC Royal Blackheath Bowl

Tues 2nd September Sittingbourne GC Pro/Guest Day

Tues 9th September Canterbury GC Presidents Day

Fri 26th September Eltham Warren GC Eltham Warren Cups

Fri 5th December Faversham GC Christmas Fayre

If you wish to play in any of the Members Meetings entry forms will be available to download from our website early in January 2025.

2025 County Matches.

Our County Matches for 2025 are:

Fri 2nd May Kent v Essex St Augustines GC

Wed 28th May London v Kent Finchley GC

Thurs 5th June Kent v Surrey Tenterden GC

Thurs 3rd July Hampshire v Kent Lee on Solent GC

Thurs 14th August Sussex v Kent Eastbourne Downs GC

Thurs 4th September Kent v Bucks Shortlands GC

Thurs 18th September Cambridge v Kent Saffron Walden GC

2025 Other Events.

Tues 3rd June Sittingbourne & Milton Regis GC Freddie Philips Salver

Wed 25th June Ealing GC Diamond Jubilee

Sun 27th July Sittingbourne & Milton Regis GC Bench Presentation

Tues 5th August John O'Gaunt Queens Silver Jubilee Trophy

Tues 19th August West Kent GC Kent Ladies v Kent Captains

Tues 30th September Sittingbourne & Milton Regis GC Hamshaw Trophy

Thurs 30th October Shooters Hill GC Past Presidents Meeting

If you wish to play in any of the Members Meetings entry forms will be available to download from our website early in January 2025.

Annual Dinner 2025.

The Annual Dinner is scheduled for Friday 4th April 2025 at The Weald of Kent Hotel, Headcorn.



Our guest speaker will be Roger Dakin.

The maximum number for this popular evening is 160 and bookings will be taken once the application forms are on our website in mid-January 2025. Those wishing to stay at the hotel will be able to book rooms from January using the code we will supply



Overseas Spring Tour 2025.

Next year's Overseas Tour will be going back to Belek, Turkey.

We will be staying at the Gloria Serenity Hotel and playing four rounds of golf. Two rounds on the old course and two rounds at the new course.

We will be departing on the 17th of April '25. There are still a few places available if you are interested in joining us.

If you would like more details, click the link below. Where you will also find costings and an application form which would need to be returned to me together with a deposit of £50.00 as soon as possible.

www.kentgolfcaptains.org/news

Web Version Forward

Unsubscribe

Powered by GoDaddy Email Marketing ®